iPS Tunnelling

After a successful Bauma exhibition in Munich, the iPS Tunnelling Team is fully engaged strengthening its global contacts and are following up on all the new possibilities developed at Bauma. We thank the many companies and individuals who visited our stand.

During the coming 2 weeks intensive visits will be made to the Middle East and Far East, where tunnelling is forming the basis of many major infrastructure projects. 

The team, managed by Barrie Willis has good contact with all the major contractors for both current and upcoming new projects in numerous countries, where exciting tunnelling work will begin during 2013 and last for many years. The anticipated requirements for skilled personnel on projects starting this year will be significant and iPS is in an ideal position to meet these needs. While at the same time maintaining the professional support of our existing clients have become used to. 

Bauma 2013 confirmed that industry movements should enable us to continue the steady expansion of our activities as realised over past few years, in addition to an anticipated surge in the near future.  


Met vriendelijke groet / Kind regards,   

Paulien Derwort   
Communication Officer   
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